
Trick-or-Treat
at the B&O Railroad Museum

A Social Narrative for Teens and Adults



During this trip to the B&O things will look a bit different.



During this Trick-or-Treat event only the Roundhouse will be
open, but there will lots of Halloween activities available.



When trick-or-treating, you can decide if you want to come in
costume or not! Some participants love to dress up, others come

in their everyday clothes to stay comfortable.



When you arrive you will walk into the main entrance.



A member of B&O staff will be at the admissions desk to check
your ticket or help you purchase one.



After check-in you will go to the Information Desk in the
Roundhouse. Here you can get a map of the Trick-or-Treat

activities, a “passport” to track how many stations you have
visited, and borrow a sensory kit if you would like one.



All the candy stations and activities will be inside the
Roundhouse. Other parts of the museum will be closed. The map

will show where all activities are located.



The candy stations will in front of steam engines and railcars,
there will be 10 stations.



Halloween themed activities will be on the turntable in the middle
of the Roundhouse. Activities will include a craft, sensory table,

and a game.



You can visit as many or as few candy stations as you
want, you can also visit the same station more than once.

When visiting a station you can get a stamp in your
“passport”. 



After completing the activities you want to do you can leave
back through the front door. If you borrowed a sensory kit

you should return that to the information desk.


